
 

 
 
 
27th February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
The History department are excited to invite all year 11 GCSE History pupils to attend a 
revision webinar in preparation for their Paper 2 American West exam.  The webinar will 
take place on Tuesday 21st March 2023 in the main hall from 4:00pm to 5:30pm.  
Refreshments will be provided for all pupils who attend. 
 
Hosted by Historian, author and teacher, Catherine Priggs, the webinar will cover the 
following: 
 

 The big story of the American West 

 Exam focus: Paper 2 Section A – what to revise and how to prepare for this paper 

 How to maximise your marks in the exam for each question:   
 Q1: Consequence 
 Q2: Narrative 

Q3: How important  
 

This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to gain additional support for their upcoming exams 
and to experience a learning session usually found in higher education settings. 
 
If your child would like to attend, please complete the forms quiz below by Friday 17th 
March 2023. https://forms.office.com/e/RcTgS68p1D     
 
If you would like any further information about the webinar or Catherine Priggs, please feel 
free to contact ede.roche@midlandat.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs E Roche 

 
Mrs E Roche 
Head of History 
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